


Dr. Baker asked for questions from the committee:

Q: Are we looking at changes for upcoming school year, or the 2019-20 school year?
A: The recommendations, more likely than not, will be for a year out. However, that is
not to say that changes cannot be made for the 2018-19 school year.

Q: Are kids more resilient than their parents when it comes to these changes?
A: It typically is the adults who “predict the weather” with kids tending to follow their
parent’s emotion.


https://www.vox.com/2018/1/8/16822374/school-segregation-gerrymander-map

adjustments that should be on the committee’s radar, which will be presented at a future meeting.
The policies and procedures of the Bellingham Public Schools contain consideration factors for
determining attendance areas, and one of those factors is feeder patterns, and another is
transportation.

Rob asked that committee members consider holding the dates of May 10 and June 7 for
additional meetings in case that is warranted.

The meeting was adjourned at 5 p.m.

Inquiry Questions:
1. Can KMS capture 50% of Silver Beach?
Can we see current MS #s by grade level with proposed incoming #s?
2. New special ed programs for 2018-19 and 2019-20 — locations?
New schools — build in capacity/options for additional special education students.
3. Can we get student ratios for multi-family homes by neighborhood? Rather than a city-



